From: O Neil, Jeremy

To: Allie Ferko

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Resignation from HAC
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 1:09:35 PM
See below:

From: Kaitlin Pabo-Eulberg [mailto:kpaboeulberg@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 12:59 PM

To: O Neil, Jeremy <Jeremy.ONeil@providence.org>; Dan O'Connor <jdoconnor@alaska.edu>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Resignation from HAC

Hello Jeremy and HAC president Dan:

I want to let you know that I will be unable to serve on the Health Advisory Council for
Providence Valdez Medical Center starting December 2019. I have accepted the PVMC
position of Mission Integration Manager which renders me unable to serve on the board since
I will now be an employee. I'll still be attending these meetings, just under a different title.
Thanks to the City Council and the HAC ministry for their work.

In care,

Pastor Kaitlin Pabo-Eulberg
Epiphany Lutheran-Episcopal Church
309 Pioneer Drive, Valdez AK 99686
cell: 970-222-2088

Our mission:
Welcoming all to grow in faith and serve in the grace of God’s love!

This message is intended for the sole use of the addressee, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee you are hereby notified that you may not use, copy, disclose, or distribute to
anyone the message or any information contained in the message. If you have received this message in error, please immediately advise
the sender by reply email and delete this message.


mailto:Jeremy.ONeil@providence.org
mailto:aferko@ValdezAK.Gov

